
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 12/4/2017 7:18:09 AM
Subject: Re: Wednesday

Thanks. Is there anyone he can visit on Thursday around 5 in Charleston? He also will be in Beaufort on 
Saturday morning. 


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 1:36 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Wednesday 
 
Should be very do-able. I will call them in the morning and get back with you. 
 

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

On Dec 3, 2017, at 11:34 AM, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Hank, the LG would like to deliver meals or visit a center on Wednesday in Charleston, preferably in or 
near the Johns Island area--he has to be on Kiawah at 1:30. Please let me know if we can arrange 
something. Thanks


DV
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